
 

 

Building Committee meeting  April 25, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman Robbie Stubbins. Also present were 

members Anthony Fahoury and Joyce Barbieri. 

 

Visitors/public comment was added to the agenda by consensus. 

 

There were no visitors and no public comment. 

 

The February  minutes were approved by consensus. 

 

Bill Lohsen was unable to attend however Rob will contact him regarding replacement of the 

boiler and the necessary means for heat pumps to reach all areas of the building efficiently. We 

would like Bill to write up the RFP needed for this phase of the project. 

 

Joyce will contact  Ken Welch for the necessary RFP for spray foam in the basement and the 

caseway leading up to the clock tower.  

 

Anthony will contact Sandy Switzer and Phil Baker to see what the status is regarding the sand 

and salt sheds at the town garage. We agreed this is the first priority. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Approved: May 16, 2022 

 


